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Hi Arthur,
 
Per our phone conversation just now:
 
Regarding water well #24566 near the Craig 44-18 well -  it was not sampled because the water well was abandoned and is no
longer functional.  I verified this with Van Craig this morning (his phone number is 970.630.0091).
 
Please let me know if you need anything else to finalize this sundry.
 
Thanks,
 
 

Deidre Duffy
Environmental Manager
Petroleum Field Services LLC
7535 Hilltop Circle
Denver, CO 80221
Office: 303-928-7128 ext. 261
Cell:  720-903-6689
 
 

Use our resources to find yours!
 
Please Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn!

 
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message and attachments are only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or
exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution or other use of this e-mail message or attachments is
prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete and notify the sender immediately. In addition, please be aware that any messages addressed to our
domain are subject to archiving and review by persons other than the intended recipient.

Think green.
Please recycle and consider the environment before printing this email  

 
 
 
 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 4:04 PM
To: Regulatory members
Subject: Bayswater Craig 44-18 Rule 609 Sundry Notice Document # 400564979
 
Sonia,
 
A review of DWR data found on the COGCC web site indicates that there is at least one additional water well within /12 mile of
the Craig 44-18. The water well is receipt # 9057085, permit # 24566.  Could you please provide either sampling data or
documentation indicating why a sample was not collected.  Please see the map below.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
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Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
 

 
P 303.894.2100 x5148 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
arthur.koepsell@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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